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Andrean Alumni Association Activities This academic year the main focus of the 

Alumni Association was to get registered as a society, therefore the core 

committee members along with Profs in-charge had series of meetings from July 

2108 to December 2018 to arrive at the final document of the Alumni Association 

and submit it for the Principal's and Management's approval. The association also 

conducted a special interaction with the third year students on 12 January 2019. 

Mr. Derrick, Mrs. Dorelle and Mr. Daniel spearheaded this initiative. The sole aim 

of the session was to instill in our students the need for networking and to 

network with them as alumni. The session started with Mr. Derrick striking 

informal conversations to make the students feel at ease. Mrs. Dorelle then 

animated the most needed presentation and communication skills. She gave tips 

on grooming for interview purposes. Mr. Derrick then shared his personal 

experiences to support the need for networking at the work place. Mr. Daniel, 

being a relatively younger alumnus, shared how networking at college level 

helped him discover his career path. Mr. Derrick then invited the students to join 

the vast network of alumni of the college, whose advice and strong contacts, he 

added, would definitely set them on the road to success in achieving their future 

goals. All the three alumni then had a one on one interaction with most of the 

students to offer advice and connect them to the right people to help them in 

their career planning. The session left the students with a strong feeling that even 

after they graduate they have a group of experts, who share the same feelings for 

their alma mater and will be a support system to them.  

Profs in-charge: Shubda Malhotra, Melanie Andrade, Rachael Shinde 

 


